
Club Managers Message 

 

 
Dear Members, 

 

Welcome to the Fall Edition of our E-Newsletter.  We have many exciting new things to share with you. 

 

As you know, our rectification works have been completed and our 27 holes are now completely open.  The 

grounds maintenance department has worked hard to complete the agronomics to get our course in the best 

possible condition possible for the fall season.  We kicked off our 27 holes return with a “Welcome Back 27 Holes 

Golf Tournament” this past September 23rd.  We had over members 175 members and guests participating.  

Special thanks to Mercedes, NU, Nespresso, Red Bull, Viking Beer and our many other great sponsors that helped 

us make this a great day.   

 

We have created additional programs for the benefit and enjoyment of our members including our member’s 

guest program that both encourages you and rewards you for rewarding you for bringing guests.  Additionally we 

have created a Ladies Day Program that brings great fun to both our member ladies and your guests. 

 

Our Club Championship is scheduled for November 5th and 6th.  Please join our defending Champions Jeff Wang 

and Alice Karr is we kick off a great week of activities celebrating Harbour Plaza Golf Club and its champions. 

     

    November 5th-1st Round and Evening Dinner on the Terrace 

    November 6th-Final Round and Awards Banquet 

 

Thank you all again for your tremendous support over the last year and we look forward to seeing you at the Club. 

 

All the Best 

Tim 

 




